
Website Accessibility Report 

 The accessibility of this website was tested on 17th September 2019 using a 

variety of methods 

 The website ‘wave.webaim’ was used to check the colours and headings etc. 

This information has been passed to the website provider for alterations to be 

made. 

 Google plug-ins was used and where possible alterations to the website have 

been made. 

 It is clear that the website is not that easy to move around using just the 

keyboard but this is being looked into and will be amended should finances 

allow 

 Tabbing through the website needs to be improved and the website provider 

has been asked to see if this can be altered. 

 

23rd September 2019 

 


